
40. 

 

Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Major Projects Sub-Committee Meeting held in the CGLMC Ltd 

Office at 20 Links Parade on Wednesday 25th March 2015 at 7pm 

 

Present:   P Sawers (convenor), W Thompson, J Gilbert, R Gillespie, A McKeown, G Murray, 

                   J McLeish 

 

In Attendance: G Duncan (General Manager) 

 

The meeting began at 1900 hours 

 

 

1.  Apologies 

 

A McColgan 

 

 

2. Golf Centre Development 

 

P Sawers gave a presentation to the Trustees on the plans for the Golf Centre development. 

This was in line with the instruction given last year to her and the General Manager to come 

up with detailed proposals. 

Following the presentation the sub-committee had a lengthy discussion on the matter. 

The sub-committee then agreed to recommend the following proposals to the full board:- 

i) Detailed plans should now be commissioned from the architect, presented to the 

Major Projects Sub-Committee and then to the full board. 

ii) Develop an engagement strategy for communication with all interested parties. 

 

 

3. Driving Range Update 

 

J Gilbert said he had been asked to lead a team to look at all the possible options for 

locating a driving range at Carnoustie.  

He felt that the visitor experience at Carnoustie was very good in many respects but there 

was no doubt, in his experience, that 90% of the visitors commented on the lack of practice 

facilities. In this matter he felt Carnoustie was well behind many other venues. 
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He said the group had identified 2 possible locations, and the pros and cons of the various 

options possible in these locations would be presented to a subsequent meeting of the 

Major Projects Sub-Committee. 

 

4. Any Other Competent Business 

 

Carnoustie Story 

 

J Gilbert said he had listened to a radio programme with regard to North Berwick and the 

immigration of golfers to the USA from the town. While North Berwick had sent many 

golfers to the USA, Carnoustie had sent many more and he felt that this was a story that 

should be explored and recorded in more detail than had been done up to now. 

The sub-committee agreed and suggested that Donald Ford be contacted with regards to 

the possible production of a book. 

 

 

The meeting closed at 2045 hours 

 

 


